
STATEMENT – 22.07.2020 
 
I am providing notice to fell the Beech Tree in my rear garden to ground level with some of 
the stump intact for insect life.  
 
The reason for this is because it is diseased and poses a high risk to the public, and 
oncoming traffic. The tree has large Ganoderma growing at the top and other fungus 
growing on ground level. The tree longer grows leaves and the bark is loose in several areas.  
 
Large branches have fallen off the tree onto Whalley Road missing oncoming traffic by 
inches! Also branches have fallen into the garden as well where my 3 year old son likes to 
play. The tree is very dangerous to the public and to us so I need to work quickly to have the 
tree removed as soon as possible and make it safe. 
 
I have attached a drawing of where the tree is located in my garden 
 
I am happy for you to come over and inspect the tree, my details are below. 
 
Kind regards 
 
J and Y Balesaria 
South Lodge, 28 Whalley Road, Wilpshire, BB1 9JT  
 


